
 

Audition for the final production of the  
TFMS  

2017-18 Season! 
Beyond the Sunset is a loose adaptation of L. Frank Baum’s The Wonderful Wizard of Oz – and the film 

adaptations of it – that was written by students in the “Creating a Community Based Play” course in Fall 2017. 
It was created in, with, by and for the SMCM Community, based on interviews and story circles, and is 

intended to start conversations about issues important to the people we spoke with.  
Performances will take place in the Bruce Davis Theater on April 19-22, 2018. 

February 11, 6-8 pm and February 12, 4-6 pm 

Sign up on the door of MH176.  

Please read the script before auditioning. Contact Amy Steiger for a link or paper copy,  
or with any questions: alsteiger@smcm.edu. 

 

Amy Steiger





